Public Notice

North Vermillion School Board Vacancy

The North Vermillion Community School Corporation (NVCSC) announces an upcoming
vacancy on its school board beginning January 1, 2025. The candidate must reside in Highland
Township.

Indiana law requires NVCSC fill the board seat that will be vacant on January 1, 2025; running
through December 31, 2029. The law requires the current board members, by a majority vote,
fill the vacancy by appointing a person who meets all residence and other qualifications required
of a regularly elected board member.

Any intertest applicant needs to email Superintendent Dan Nelson, expressing interest to apply
for the upcoming vacancy by Monday, October 7, 2024.

Once an email is received, the superintendent will send the required information needed from
the interested applicant.



